
 

 

 

ACTION BULLETIN 
 
Bulletin #: A-2024-012 
 
 
Date:  March 12, 2024 
 
To:  Minor Member Associations 
 
Copies: Board of Directors 
                     Minor Coordinators, District UICs 

 
From:  Rick Benson 
  Acting Executive Director 
 
 
Subject: Hosts for Provincial Championships

 
 

 
We have just been informed the host for the U17C Girls Provincials, Enderby Minor Fastpitch, has 
unfortunately had to step away from hosting this championship. 
 
As well, we have been unsuccessful in finding a host for the U15C Girls Provincials  
 
Currently, we do not have hosts for either the U15C Girls or the U17C Girls Provincial Championships. 
If we are not successful in finding new hosts for either or both events, we will have no choice but to 
cancel them for 2024. 
 
Preferred dates are July 5-7, however alternate dates will be considered. 
 
The Host application form can be found here 
 
Host Guidelines can be found here 
 
Please consider hosting one of these two championships for 2024. 
 
 
 
.  
 
 
 

 

https://www.softball.bc.ca/content/softball-bc-provincial-and-regional-championships
https://cloud.rampinteractive.com/softballbcca/files/Championship%20Host%20package%202024.pdf

